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My brother Knights, I hope that you and your families are safe and 

healthy during these summer months.  As things in the state of 

Delaware are improving, we must continue to practice social 

distancing and wearing a mask when that is not possible.  Some of 

you know that I work part time for a department store in the Ocean 

City area.  We have finally reopened, and I now spend five to six 

hours wearing a mask unloading supply truck processing goods or 

greeting customers after cleaning shopping carts.  It is the new 

normal right now and yes; I am hoping that we can soon meet in 

person but that will still have to wait a few more months. 
 

Sir Knights the fall Department Conference schedule for October 3, 

2020 will be conducted through zoom from 8:00am to 5:00pm.  

Leadership training will also be conducted in the same manner.  If 

you have considered being an officer in any of our commanderies 

this would be a great opportunity for you to start this program from 

home.  I would be happy to assist any Sir Knight who would be 

interested in starting this program just contact me at 

randymullen2@hotmail.com. 

 
Please remember the Knight Templar Eye Foundation with your 

gifts. We as knights can help these dedicated scientists with our 

support and allow then to continue their valuable research.  Please 

refer to the information contained in this magazine for ways to 

contribute. 

 

 

 

I hope that this fall we can resume our face to face meetings and 

enter new members to our order.  Until then please support your 

fellow Knights and keep in contact with them.  Also, promote our 

order to brothers that you meet and assure them that we will 

welcome them as soon as we are able too. 
 

August brings us one more month to keep safe and enjoy our 

families.  I wish you all a happy month and I look forward to again 

being with you all. 

 

Yours In Templary, 

Randy Mullen 

Grand Commander 

 

 

If you know a minister that would be a good candidate to take part 

in the Holy Land Pilgrimage, let the members of the Committee 

know. The new members are the Grand Commander Randall 

Mullen, Past Grand Commander John A. Eberly and Lawrence 

Biederman.  All expenses are paid for by the Grand Commandery of 

Delaware. If you are interested in contributing to the fund to send a 

minister in the future, send your contributions made out to the 

Grand Commandery of Delaware and mark in the memo that it is for 

the Holy Land Pilgrimage. 

 

Donations can be sent to the Grand Recorder at: 

 

Mark Irwin 

6420 Shutt Road 

Spring Grove, PA  17362 

 

Thank you for your prayerful consideration of this valuable tool to 

help ministers in their efforts to preach the Gospel! 
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